The Hunter Family Trust Scholarship
Applications are due March 20, 2023.

Teacher education majors are invited to apply for the Hunter Family Trust Scholarship.   Scholarships range from $500 to over $2,000, depending on the number of qualified applicants. The funds are sent to the university to apply to fall 2023 tuition/fee costs.

Helen and Joan Hunter were highly respected and admired teachers in Illinois. They wished to award scholarships to deserving individuals preparing for a career in education. The Hunter Family Trust established this scholarship in 2000. Helen and Joan were members of Delta Kappa Gamma, an honorary society for educators. Hunter Family Scholarships are awarded every spring.  The Scholarship is renewable annually based on the criteria of the Professional Affairs Committee, Delta Kappa Gamma, Beta Chapter. 

Criteria:

1. Full-time sophomore, junior, or senior teacher education majors who will graduate AFTER December 2023.
1. Applicants must have graduated from a McLean County high school and desire a teaching career. 

Scholarship awards are sent directly to the University towards fall 2023 university expenses.

Complete the application online at: https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/4wB3tK 
 
If you have any questions about the scholarship, please get in touch with Dr. Patricia Klass at phklass@ilstu.edu


